
 
Please join us  

this Friday at 4:15 
in the Sixth Avenue Auditorium 
for an afternoon of Jazz Music 

with 

 The Candy Shop Boys 
                   Featuring Ken Zwerin! 
 

 
 

Please contact the Afterschool Office with any questions at         
(212)477-5217, x 239. 
*All are welcome free of charge. Children not attending Afterschool 
must be accompanied by an adult.   


